BELLE POINT SAM CHAPTER JANUARY 2024 NEWSLETTER

The following Belle Point Sam Chapter Members attended the January Dinner/Meeting
at Steffey’s Pizza in Lavaca, AR: Otis & Sue Edwards, Jack & Kay French, CIiff Hiatt,
Tom House, Cleo Kaylor, Johnny & Ann Martin, John & Phyllis Prell, Donna Redding,
Don & Iris Schroeder, Jerry & Eddie Mae Scoggins, Gayle Smith, Carl & Rosemary
Underwood and David & Phyllis West and our friend Linda Howard.

Despite the cold and wet weather we slowly gathered in Lavaca, AR at Steffey’'s
Pizza. There were some members that showed up that we hadn’t seen in months, we
enjoyed being able to get together and see everyone and enjoy some warm
fellowship. Most everyone’s order was different and everyone’s food was delicious, well
worth the trip to Lavaca!

The Wagon Master quickly made up some 50/50 tickets. Both the President and the
Vice President was unable to make the Dinner/Meeting so the Secretary conducted our
meeting. David West won the 50/50 and graciously donated it to the Chapter Charity
Fund.

The February Dinner/Meeting outing is scheduled at the Cecil Store & Grill, however,

the store is selling so the Wagon Master will verify that our Dinner/Meeting is still a go or
select another location. The Secretary will email members accordingly.

Safe Travels

Secretary, Ann Martin



